SAMPLE LETTER

National and state organizations: consider lending your support to new proposed policy that will strengthen American foreign language capacity. Contact Heather Singmaster at hsingmaster@asiasociety.org, and/or send an invitation letter (sample below) to colleagues to spread the word.

………………………………………

Dear Colleague:

I am writing to urge you to speak in a unified voice in support of a national, state and local language policy.  

On July 30, 2010 the "Excellence and Innovation in Language Learning Act" (HR 6036) was introduced by U.S. Representatives Rush Holt (D-NJ) and Paul Tonko (D-NY). The goal of this legislation is to provide every student access to high-quality foreign languages instruction and create articulated K-12 language sequences with the goal of proficiency by high school graduation. 
The bill creates a coordinated national role that brings together the US Departments of State, Defense, and Education to ensure the needs of national security, diplomacy and our global economy are met. It also gives states new resources to build capacity and bring high-quality language programs to scale.  Finally, it expands the partnerships available on the local level to include higher education, school districts, and nonprofits organizations.

The American Council on the Teaching of Foreign Languages (ACTFL), Asia Society Partnership for Global Learning, the National Education Association (NEA), Coalition for International Education, the Joint National Committee for Languages (JNCL), and the National Council for Languages and International Studies (NCLIS) are among the national organizations to support this effort.  

They seek other education, language, and business organizations to sign a letter in support of the new proposed policies.  Please consider having your organization sign on. Contact Heather Singmaster, senior program associate, by emailing hsingmaster@asiasociety.org. And please spread the news to others in your network.

I appreciate your dedication to global learning in K-12 education. Together, we can address US national security and global leadership challenges by providing every student access to high-quality foreign language instruction.

Best regards,

YOUR NAME




